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13/05/2017  14:41:002017/1054/P COMMNT Andrew Radwell There are far too many hot food takeaway premises on Kentish Town Road already and 

another is simply not needed and will destroy any chance of achieving a good diversity of 

retail premises which are needed for the amenity of this largely family area.  The quiet 

residential nature of the surrounding side streets is already ruined by  speeding take away 

delivery mopeds and there will be no restriction on this planning application to prevent a 

further increase of this problem.  Anti-social behaviour, littering, noise, smells will all 

increase.  A further degradation of area must be prevented.
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